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August 21, 1979 

Commissioner Mueller, Co Chairman 
Jerry Gilliland, Co Chairman 
Alaska Water Study Committee 
P.O. Box 3276 DT 
Anchorage, AK 99510 

Re: Tanana Level B 

Dear Chairmen: 

JAY S. HAMMOND, Governor. 

WATER RESOURCES BOARD 

During our August 7 and 8 Water Resources Board meeting in Fairbanks, 
we received several questions and comments concerning the proposed 
Tanana Level B Study. 

We are passing along the main recurring items for your information and 
consideration. Those items are: 

1. Are there any ongoing requirements or future sanctions 
inherent by participation in a Level B Study? 

2. Much concern was expressed that there be local input during 
the study. 

3. The local entities also expressed their concern that the 
study be conducted with Fairbanks as the base of operation. 

We hope this is helpful in your planning. 

Very truly yours, 

Kh_ ft~c/;(/ 5,~~~ 
Richard H. Sims 6~ 
Chairman 


